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March 8, 2017 

 

Notice of providing free welfare vehicles  
and conducting Contract Signing Ceremony 

 
Sumitomo Wiring Systems, Ltd. (SWS) (Head office: Yokkaichi City, Mie Prefecture, 

President: Osamu Inoue) will begin providing free welfare vehicles to specified nonprofit 
corporations for the first time in Mie Prefecture (* based on in-house research), and will conduct 
the Contract Signing Ceremony as described below. 

As part of our "contribution to regional community" activities, and also to express our gratitude to the 
community as a business commemorating the 100th anniversary of our foundation, we will begin 
providing free welfare vehicles to specified nonprofit corporations in Mie Prefecture from March 2017. In 
line with this, we will conduct the Contract Signing Ceremony with two specified nonprofit corporations, 

the recipients of these welfare vehicles.  

Representatives of the press are welcome. We look forward to your participation in the ceremony. 

 

<Outline of Contract Signing Ceremony> 

Date of ceremony : 14:00 to 14:30 p.m. Wednesday, March 22, 2017  
(Reception desk is open from 13:30 p.m.) 

Location : Sumitomo Wiring Systems, Ltd., Yokkaichi Plant, 1st floor of Building E 

(1-14 Nishisuehiro-cho, Yokkaichi City, Mie Prefecture) 

Program of ceremony :  14:00 Opening, signing the contract, greeting by the president, greeting 
by a representative from each of the two specified nonprofit corporations 

14:20 Commemorative photos (in front of welfare vehicle) 

14:30 Closing 

 

<Outline of specified nonprofit corporations> 

 Corporate name Kazenoie Nachuran 

 Activity details Management of daycare center for 
persons with disabilities 

Management of daycare center for 
children with SMID 

 Address 835-6 Higashi-Akuragawa, 
Yokkaichi City 

47-1 Kawakita, Kamono-cho, 
Mie-gun 

 Lending start date Wednesday, March 22, 2017 Planned for the end of June 2017 

 

<Image photo of welfare vehicle> 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We will continue to contribute to the regional community  

through the support for specified nonprofit corporations.  


